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Busy beginnings!  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I can’t believe we are four weeks into a new term, it seems to be flying 
by and we seem to have packed so much in. 

We have had lots of adventures this week, starting with Catkins, Hazel 
and Acorns visit to the Weald and Downland Museum. They had a 
fantastic time and it was great to see them, learning about history in 
context. 

On the same day we had some of our year 5/6 children participating in 
the Dance House Festival and over the last few weeks they have 
worked exceptionally hard to learn their dance. They should be proud 
of their performance. 

As you can see by the dates, there are lots more events happening over 
the coming weeks. We are particularly looking forward to our World 
Book Day celebrations and hope you can help us to ensure, that all of 
our community have a love of reading. 

We are still looking for volunteers to help us with reading and other 
activities in school, so if you have any time to spare, please let us know. 

Laura Webb  
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 
30/01 Year 5/6 Fracking day with 

Petworth 

02/02 Chestnut Parliament Trip 

4/02 Grounds clearance morning. 

6/02 Valentine Cake Sale 

7-
20/02 

Travelling Book Fair at school 

8/02 Girls Netball tournament (yr5/6) 
(specified children) 

10/02 Valentines Disco (TBC) 

20/02 INSET day 4 

2/03 World Book Day 

03/03 Stay and read 

07/03 Parents evening 1 

08/03 Parents evening 2 

14/03 Messy Church 

22 – 
24/03 

Chestnut Residential trip to 
Hooke Court 

31/03 Break the rules day 

21/04  Easter Egg Tombola 

05/06 INSET day 5 

 

This half term we have been thinking about generosity. The children 
have been focusing on the importance of being generous to those 
around us. 
Galatians 5:22-24 But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, 
patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, self-control; 
against such things there is no law. 

 



 
 

What’s happening in school?  
Fruit of the Spirit award  

                           

 

You may have noticed on our Facebook and 
Instagram pages that we have been tryong 
something new over the last fe weeks. 

As part of our Friday celebration assembly, we 
have introduced the ‘Fruit of the Spirit award.’ 
This is linked to our Christian vision: The Fruit 
of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, 
kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness 
and self-control; against such things, there is 
no law. 

Galatians 50; 22-23 

The children are nominated by their peers for 
showing one of our Christian values, and 
receive a certificate and rainbow pencil. 

We are very proud of all of the children who 
have received this so far. 

Dance House 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 23rd January, 14 brave year 5 and 6 children, 
took part in Dance House. This is a dance festival 
hosted at the Alexandra Theatre in Bognor Regis, 
where children from primary, secondary, college and 
local dance groups, show off their dance skills. 
The children chose to dance to Katy Perry’s ‘Roar’ 
and turned up to dance club every week (every day 
for the last couple of weeks). They did an amazing 
job and we are so proud of all of them for getting up 
on the stage and performing so beautifully. 
They also showed immense generosity and pure 
joy, while watching the other acts. 

 

Maths fact – What is a cube number? 

A cube number is the result when a number has 
been multiplied by itself twice. 

 

 

 

 

SPAG fact- Abstract Noun  

Abstract nouns are a special type of noun that 
describes something intangible such as a 
quality, state, or idea.  

 



 

Weald and Downland Open Air Museum. 

Also, on the 23rd January, Catkins, Hazel and Acorns went on a visit to the Weald and Downland Open Air 
Museum in Singleton. It was a very cold and frosty day, but the children were well wrapped up and ready to 
take on the workshops. 

Catkins and Hazel learnt about the ‘Fire in the Bakehouse’ linked to their learning on the Great Fire of London. 
They also got to explore some of the old buildings, looking at why they would have caught light so quickly and 
how they were used for different purposes. 

Acorn class learned about homes of the past, linked to their Stone Age learning. They focused on how fire was 
so important and also the use of animal skins to keep warm. The children also had the chance to try some 
traditional house making techniques, such as wattling, arch building and peg tiling. 

Overall, we had a fantastic day and can’t wait to see how the learning links into what they do in class, over the 
upcoming weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Premier Sport after school provision 

When we carried out our parent survey, some parents indicated that they would be willing to 
consider after school provision. To gauge interest in this we have completed a quick online 

survey, which we would be very grateful if you could fill in. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aQmu3iN6QU-
l1qEOTJrvoLAWuzELJEZHtOe_fDYQQJpURExWS1lWSERIQlRVSlBYNFlKUTZUU0NLSy4u 

 

Junior Choir once a month at St Mary’s Church, Slindon 

Does your child love to sing? If they do, St Mary’s Church have started a Junior Choir.  If your 
child would like to go, it would involve one practice a month. This will be an excellent 

opportunity to get involved in the local community, have some fun singing, eat cupcakes 
(which are being supplied) and build up confidence. 
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